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National Night Out brings neighbors together, Aug. 1
National Night Out is a nationwide campaign designed to build neighborhood camaraderie, enhance police-
community relationships and to bring back a true sense of community in our neighborhoods. The best way
to build a safer community is to know your neighbors and your surroundings. 
National Night Out 2023 is on Tuesday, Aug. 1 and is the perfect opportunity for a neighborhood gathering.
Many neighborhoods participate by having a block party, barbecue or other event. Moraga Police and
Moraga-Orinda Fire Departments participate by visiting each gathering, getting to know residents and
sharing safety information. Nearly 38 million people in America are expected to participate in National Night
Out 2023, which is the 40th year in which the event has been held.
If you and your neighborhood are having a gathering and would like to participate, please contact the
Moraga Police Department at 925-888-7055, ext. 0 or contact Chief King via email at king@moraga.ca.us so
that we can be sure to join you and celebrate your neighborhood. For more information about National Night
Out, visit www.natw.org. -- Moraga PD
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